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What is Moray’s Children’s Services Plan? 

Moray’s Children’s Services Plan 2023-26 is our promise to the children and families of Moray. 

It explains how services and community organisations will work together to deliver the early help families tell us 
they need to both tackle the problems they are facing now and to avoid difficulties arising in the first place. 

In Moray, NHS, Police, Education, Social Work, 3rd sector and community organisations came together to develop a 
joint vision 

“All children and young people will grow up loved, safe, respected and equal, because our services and workforce 
put people first and support families with the right help at the right time “ 

The Children’s Services Plan details how they will realise this vision and deliver the improvements children, young people and their families have told 
us will make the biggest difference to them 

Why do we have one? 

In Moray, we know that no one organisation can meet the needs of every family. We need to work together, alongside families, sharing our 
knowledge, expertise and resources. This plan explains when and how we will do this. 

The Scottish Government requires every local authority area to produce a Children’s Services Plan every three years and report progress against it on 
an annual basis 

What is in it? 

Six improvement priorities have collectively agreed, based on evidence of need and the views of children, young people, their families and the front 
line staff and volunteers who know them best. These priorities are detailed overleaf. 

The plan also explains how we will continue to seek out and hear the voices of children and their families and very importantly how we will ensure 
we meet the rights of children throughout Moray 

What does it mean for me? 

As a volunteer or member of staff - the plan details the improvement work we will undertake together over the 
next three years as no one organisation has the expertise, resources or responsibility to do it alone.  

As a child, young person or parent, we want to work with you to deliver the improvements we have collectively 
agreed. If you want to find out more or get involved please email: csp@moray.gov.uk 
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